
June 6, 2016 
 
Tim Peiffle  
Northern Illinois LLC  
410 W. Crescent Boulevard, Unit 1C  
Lombard, IL 60148  
 
Megan Griffin 
Freedom of Information Officer 
Illinois State Board of Education  
100 North First Street  
Springfield, IL 62777  
Attn: FOIA Request 
 
Dear Ms. Griffin:  
 
This is a request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act and Public Act 096-0417, 
Section 5 of the Illinois School code, sub-sections 10-20.46 and 34-18.37 for all Northern Illinois school 
districts and their respective radon testing actions and subsequent results and public reporting. As 
outlined by the Illinois Emergency Management Agency, Division of Nuclear Safety (IEMA).  
 
Please provide any records or information that is associated with: 1. Copies of all radon test results 
performed by school districts 2. Copies of all report(s) filed by the School Board and submitted to the 
General Assembly 3. Copies of any reports, findings, decisions made, etc. in response to the radon test 
results 4. Copies of any written or documented verbal responses in regards to radon measurement 5. 
Copies of any written or documented verbal responses from the Governor.   
 
Presuming the radon testing data records are available in electronic format (Microsoft Excel or Word), 
please provide the following information: 1. The name of the school district 2. The building tested 3. The 
street address, city, state and zip code 4. Any available contact or contact name, including address and 
telephone information 5. All testing results from every room tested 6. All testing dates 7. All quality 
assurance and quality control testing results 8. All follow-up and diagnostic testing data. This request for 
data and reports are from the effective date of the provision 5/1/2015 to 6/1/2016.  
 
Thank you for responding to this request. We understand that there is a fee or pages beyond 50 and 
that there is a 15-cent-per-page charge. However, we are requesting a waiver of all fees associated with 
this request because this information will be used for public interest and for educational purposes. 
Please contact me with any questions or supplemental information I may provide.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Tim Peiffle  
Northern Illinois Radon LLC  
niradon@hotmail.com 
630-915-9434 


